
 

 

 AIU/Meet/Mem/2024 

         January 03, 2024 

 

Dear Dr. Shrivastava, 
 

Welcome to AIU fraternity! 
 
I am glad to inform you that the Association of Indian Universities (AIU) has considered 

the application of Vikrant University, Gwalior, Madhya Pradesh for grant of membership 
of AIU and resolved to grant the same with effect from 01.04.2024 and placed it in the 
Central Zone.  

 
I am enclosing a copy of the conditions for granting membership, approved by the General 

Body of the Association at its 84th Annual Meeting (Business Session) held on November 
14, 2009 for your perusal (Annexure-I). 
 

With regards,  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
(Pankaj Mittal) 

 
Dr. Manish Kumar Shrivastava       

Vice Chancellor 
Vikrant University 
Chittora Road, Ratwai,  

Gwalior, Madhya Pradesh-474006. 
vc@vikrantuniversity.ac.in; 
 


